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Bill Footer has over 27 years of experience working in the energy efficiency industry. Bill

has worked on single-family and multi-family retrofit programs, conducted thousands of

audits, written work orders for energy efficiency upgrades, and managed contractors

installing the upgrades. He has participated in New Construction studies to evaluate the

load added to existing power grids in areas experiencing a boom in new construction,

conducted training for new employees, and presented to groups wanting to learn more

about energy efficiency. Bill has also managed utility programs, responsible for meeting

savings goals. He currently works at PSD delivering presentations on the Energy Code in

Massachusetts.


